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20th April 2020 
 
Dear Children, 
 
Hello everyone, it’s Mrs Hanley writing to you all. I hope you are all keeping safe at 
home and have had a lovely Easter – with lots of chocolate!  
 
I wanted to write to let you know that I am missing you all so, so much.  I absolutely 
love receiving emails from you showing what learning and fun you have been up to – 
these make me smile and feel so proud of what you are achieving at home. 
 
Now we are in the Summer Term it is time for me to let you know what our new topic 
is and to share new activities with you. So we start the half term with the topic  called 
“All creatures great and small”  so over the next few weeks I will be adding activities 
all about different animals,  from farm animals, minibeasts to dinosaurs! So please 
keep looking out for the activities, which I will add to our class page each week for 
you to work on at home. 
 
But this first week I wanted you to look at the story of Halibut Jackson – he is very 
shy but has a great talent. I would love you to work through the daily activities and 
pick at least three of activities to complete from the grid. Then you can email me 
photographs of your work and I can add them to our class home learning blog – don’t 
forget to look so you can see what your friends are getting up to! 
 
If you aren’t sure about anything, just ask your grown up to send me a message and 
I will try and help – or just leave that activity out and try another one. 
 
My school email address is g.hanley200@durhamlearning.net   
 
Remember how brilliant you are and how much I miss each and every one of you.  I 
can’t wait to see your photos. 
 
Keep smiling and stay safe. 
  

Mrs G Hanley    
xxx 
 


